
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 4, 2021 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting $10,000,000 in funding for the City of San Buenaventura State Water Interconnection Project in 

fiscal year 2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of San Buenavenura, located at 501 Poli Street 

Ventura, CA 93001. 

 

The funding would be used for the State Water Interconnection Project, which consists of a seven-mile pipeline 

that will enable the delivery of reliable water supply that will improve water quality, protect against natural 

disasters and other emergencies, and provide a resilient water supply for the region. This project is collaborative 

effort among multiple public agencies with the shared goal of enhancing regional water security. The project 

has completed all applicable environmental studies and certifications. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 A 

JULIA BROWNLEY 

Member of Congress 

 


